Permanent Mission of Saint Lucia to the United Nations

630 Third Avenue, Suite 702
New York, NY 10017
Tel: (212) 697-9360; Fax: (212) 697-4993
Email: info@stluciamission.org

August 16, 2024

H.E. Bob Rae

President of ECOSOC

United Nations Headquarters
New York

Excellency,

I refer to the 2025 High-Level Political Forum on Sustainable Development (HLPF), to be
convened under the auspices of the Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC) in July 2025.

With reference to General Assembly resolution 70/1, I have the honour to request that
Saint Lucia be inscribed on the list of countries participating in the voluntary national reviews
(VNRs) to take place at the 2025 HLPF.

Saint Lucia attaches great importance to the implementation of the 2030 Agenda and looks
forward to sharing experiences, including successes, challenges and lessons learned during our

second VNR presentation.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

..................................

enissa Raméa’ﬂly

Ambassador/Permanent Representative




